
 

 
14 March 2022 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Red Nose Day 2022 – Friday 18 March  
 

For a number of years now Holderness Academy & Sixth Form College has proudly supported 
Red Nose Day and raised substantial amounts of money to help fund worthy causes.  
 
To continue our fundraising efforts, there will be a non-uniform day on Friday 18 March. 
Students coming in non-school uniform will be asked to make a donation of £1.00, with all 
money raised going directly to this fantastic cause. We ask that you do not bring cash into 
school, instead you can donate via the School Gateway payment system.  We would like to 
remind parents that young people are still in a working environment and attire and footwear 
should remain appropriate. Whilst this will be a non-uniform day, standards relating to our 
teaching and learning remain high.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support of Red Nose Day 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

Mr D Wobbaka 
Associate Headteacher  
 
 
   
 

 


